
GLOBAL HEALTH STUDIES
2017-2018 HIGHLIGHTS

BY THE NUMBERS:

307
students enrolled in the GHS program - a record high

105
students enrolled in the new adjunct major 

18
students admitted to the new Accelerated Public Health Program: 

five-year combined bachelor and master of public health (MPH)  
degree program, a partnership between GHS and the Feinberg 

School of Medicine

34 
students received funding from the Bhogaraju,  Mabie, Hill-Urbina, 
and Radulovacki families for research and study abroad in  Bosnia-

Herzegovina, China, France, Kenya, Mexico, Serbia, Sierra Leone, 
Tanzania, the Texas/Mexico border, and Uganda

82
students graduated with a GHS degree - a record high

7 
graduating seniors received or were admitted to prestigious  

fellowships and programs such as Fulbright, Princeton in Africa, 
Project Horseshoe Farm, and One Acre Fund

PROGRAM NEWS
• Faculty member Noelle Sullivan was awarded the Charles  

Deering McCormick Distinguished Lecturer Award   

• Assistant Director Gregory Buchanan was awarded a  
Fulbright Administrator’s Grant to India

• The Program in Global Health Studies received the prestigious   
Heiskell Award for Innovation in International Education by 
the Institute for International Education (IIE)

• Establishment of three new endowed funds:  Frost-Sable 
Fellowship Fund, John and Nancy Watkins Endowed Fund in 
Global Health, and Radulovacki Visiting Scholars Fund

 
Summer 2018: Northwestern alumnus and donor Brad Radulovacki 

visited the “Comparative Public Health: Serbia and Bosnia- 
Herzegovina” study abroad program led by Professor Peter Locke


